
WFH 

Auburn, Washington 

206-806-7339

Josie.addington@lumen.com

December 22, 2023 

Via Web Portal 

Ms. Kathy Hunter 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington  98503 

Re: Docket No.:  100820 

Notice of Intent to Replace Operational Support System 

Dear Ms. Hunter: 

Attached is a copy of CenturyLink’s Notice of intent to replace its Operational Support 

System (OSS) which was filed with the FCC on December 20, 2023. 

Sincerely, 

Josie Addington 

Legal Assistant 
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